
ABLE accounts will allow more individual choice and control over spending on qualified 

disability expenses and limited investment decisions, while protecting eligibility for Medicaid, 

SSI, and other important federal benefits for people with disabilities.  

States have started to develop their own legislation to implement the federal law. As a result, in 

over half of the states, ABLE Act legislation has emerged in the past several months. To assist 

individuals with disabilities, their families, and advocates in tracking their states’ progress, The 

Arc has produced a comprehensive listing of state-by-state legislation. This can be used as an 

advocacy tool and offers valuable information, such as names and contact information of 

sponsors, current status of the bill(s), and a link to bill language.  Go here for more information: 

http://www.thearc.org/what-we-do/public-policy/policy-issues/able-legislation-by-state 
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